
From: Prince, Nancy
To: Randall Ferguson
Cc: Axelson, John; Scan, OGCC
Subject: RE: Williamson 44-12 Form 19 Submittal
Date: Monday, November 29, 2010 7:54:32 AM

Randall,
 
Based on the information submitted, COGCC requires no further action at this time in regard to the
release at the subject location.  The release (SPILL #2522887) has been changed to closed status in
the Colorado Oil & Gas Information System.  Please retain a copy of this email as verification of
COGCC concurrence with the closure request.
 
Please give me a call if you need any additional information.
Thanks,
 
Nancy Prince 
 
for John Axelson, P.G.
Environmental Protection Specialist, Northeast Region
Colorado Oil & Gas Conservation Commission
Phone:  303-637-7178
Cell:        303-877-9964
Fax:        303-637-7179

From: Randall Ferguson [mailto:rferguson@petd.com]
Sent: Thu 11/18/2010 9:43 AM
To: Axelson, John; Prince, Nancy
Cc: John Nussbaumer; Brian Dodek
Subject: Williamson 44-12 Form 19 Submittal

John:
 
Attached please find a Form 19 and supporting documentation for the subject site located in the
SESE Section 12 – T6N – R65W.  Approx. 111 cubic yards of impacted soil and 140 bbls of potentially
impacted groundwater were removed for offsite disposal.  Based on the laboratory results of
confirmation samples, PDC is requesting No Further Action for this spill/release.
 
Let me know if you need any additional information.  Regards,
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                   Randall H. Ferguson
                   Environmental Supervisor
                   PDC Energy
                   1775 Sherman St., Ste. 3000
                   Denver, CO  80203
                  
                   rferguson@petd.com
                   Main: (303)860-5800
                   Office: (303)831-3904
                   Cell: (303)570-8575
 
This email, including attachments, may include confidential and/or proprietary information, and may be used only by the person or
entity to which it is addressed.  Please do not read, copy or disseminate this communication unless you are the intended addressee. If
you received this communication in error, please permanently delete and call (800) 624-3821 immediately and ask to speak to the
sender of this communication.  Also, please notify immediately via e-mail that you have received this message in error.
 


